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SB 2820 – Relating to Education 
 
 The University of Hawai‘i supports Part II of SB 2820 that addresses our physical 
plant backlog of repair and maintenance on our ten campus system. 
 
 We would like to thank Education Chair Sakamoto for his support of the 
University of Hawai‘i in developing a long term plan to address our current 
$257,000,000 capital renewal and deferred maintenance backlog. 
 
 This version of the bill has dated information and we recommend updating the 
current replacement value of all our facilities to $3,000,000,000 in lieu of 
$1,600,000,000 as shown on page 3, line 7. 
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